
Announcement: The result of Inspection 
  

Securities and Exchange Commission of Myanmar, SECM had conducted securities 

inspections on six (6) securities companies operating in Myanmar since April 2017 and 

hereby announced its completion of the process. 
 

SECM has already noticed individual securities companies of the result of 

inspection and it hereby publishes summarized information on the regulatory issues 

detected during the course of securities inspection. 
 

In the inspection SECM had not necessarily verified all of the securities company’s 

business because it had to ensure efficient and effective inspection. Hence, the 

inspection does not necessarily authorize appropriateness of all of the securities 

company’s business. 
 

Securities companies are expected to improve its business according considering 

the issues raised here. 
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